
Ad Hoc Externship Opportunity: FINRA – Department of Enforcement 

Complete FINRA's on-line application (see link below) AND email Karen Daly to let her know 

you’ve applied on-line. Karen C. Daly, Principal Regional Counsel, FINRA Department of 

Enforcement, 1601 Market Street, Suite 2700, Philadelphia, PA 19103.  Karen.Daly@finra.org 

(215) 209-7090.

Interested law students may access the description of the externship application posting, 

which describes the experiences offered during the externship, at http://www.finra.org/

about/careers[na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com]. Once there, select the “externship 

candidates” link. Students who wish to apply should upload a resume, academic transcript, 

and a writing sample via the job posting. Cover letters, though not required, are suggested. 


